Rhonda Miller - MVLWB MV2004W004.!

From: Kathleen Graham [kgraham@mvlwb.com]

Sent: November-30-10 2:14 PM

To: rmiller@mviwb.com

Subject: FW: Closure Recommendations For MV2003Q0046, MV2004W0014 & MV2004W0041
Attachments: FP MV03Q0046 Freund-10.pdf; FP MV04W0014 G&G-10.pdf

----- Original Message-----

From: Ervin Allen [mailto:Ervin.Allen@inac-ainc.gc.ca]

Sent: November-18-10 1:59 PM

To: tyree@mvlwb.com

Cc: Charlene Coe

Subject: Closure Recommendations For MV2003Q0046, MV2004W0014 & MV2004W0041

Hi Tyree,
I recommend final clearance and file closure for #1 & #2 below:

1) MV2003Q0046 - See attached Oct.18/10 Final Plan from Mr. Freund, which I verify correct.
This is the LUP that was issued in error as it is located
East of Bell Rock well within
Commissioners Land.

2) MV2004We014 - This LUP was in the name of G & G Wood Products Ltd., then was replaced
with

MV2004We041, and then assigned to Deninu K'ue Dev. Corp. on
Mar.22/06.

Your requests for a final plan from Gus Pasowisty will
probably never by answered as

he moved away from Fort Resolution several years ago. I
have done up a final plan

for you so you can close the file. See attached copy - no
fees are owing and there

are no site deficiencies pending.

3) MV2004Wee41 - Even though this LUP expired Dec.15/09, final clearance cannot be given as
there

are still clean-up requirements at the millsite/landing near
Hwy.#6, Km.74. I will follow

up on this one with the Deninu K'ue Band in the coming year
to try and get it closed

as well.

For your info and file.
Erv Allen

RMO
Fort Smith
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